From:

Sent: February 26, 2025 5:40 PM

To: CRD Mailbox

Subject: Cathy Peters- Hard drug full decriminalization needs to be repealed in BC- this may
stop Trump tariffs

Attachments: Lower Mainland Mayors presentation.pdf

Dear Cariboo Regional District Directors,

The full decriminalization of hard drugs is normalizing hard drug usage in British
Columbia, particularly among youth and the vulnerable.

Sex and drug trafficking go together and are escalating in every corner of BC.

ASK: Please alert Premier David Eby that this law must be repealed.

Itis causing devastating harm.

This may then STOP the Trump tariffs and show the USA government that Canada is serious about
stopping fentanyl use, production, sale and shipment.

The impact of tariffs and hard drug usage is devastating to BC and Canada.

Attached is my presentation to 23 Mayors from the Lower Mainland.
The second edition of my book will be available on Amazon on March 1st.

ASK: Please let me know if you have alerted the Premier.

Sincerely, Cathy Peters [N

BC anti human trafficking educator, speaker, advocate
beamazingcampaign.org

Queens' Platinum Jubilee Medal recipient for my anti human trafficking advocacy work
Author: Child Sex Trafficking in Canada and How to Stop It


















From:

Sent: February 27, 2025 9:25 AM

To: CRD Mailbox

Subject: Re: Cathy Peters- Hard drug full decriminalization needs to be repealed in BC- this
may stop Trump tariffs

To add:

Summary from CBC's Rosemary Barton's interview with US Advisor and National Security expert David
Asher on February 10, 2025.

https://www.cbc.ca/player/play/video/9.6641985

3 steps are needed:

-Secure the border,

-Shutdown drug labs (largest superlab in the world just shut down in Vancouver),

-Getrid of the laws that protect criminals and cartels (institute a RICO Act like in the USA: Racketeering
Influence Corrupt Organizations Act).

Good news is tariffs have been moved forward to April 1st from March 1st- announced yesterday at the
first USA Cabinet meeting.

Addressing fentanyl was emphasized as the main problem with Canada.

British Columbia is the weak link for fentanyl use, procurement, development, shipments.

Sincerely, Cathy Peters
BC anti human trafficking educator, speaker, advocate

Dear Cariboo Regional District Directors,

The full decriminalization of hard drugs is normalizing hard drug usage in British
Columbia, particularly among youth and the vulnerable.

Sex and drug trafficking go together and are escalating in every corner of BC.

ASK: Please alert Premier David Eby that this law must be repealed.

It is causing devastating harm.

This may then STOP the Trump tariffs and show the USA government that Canada is serious about
stopping fentanyl use, production, sale and shipment.

The impact of tariffs and hard drug usage is devastating to BC and Canada.

Attached is my presentation to 23 Mayors from the Lower Mainland.
The second edition of my book will be available on Amazon on March 1st.

ASK: Please let me know if you have alerted the Premier.

Sincerely, Cathy Peters _



BC anti human trafficking educator, speaker, advocate

Queens' Platinum Jubilee Medal recipient for my anti human trafficking advocacy work
Author: Child Sex Trafficking in Canada and How to Stop It





